
 Meeting with PIAC

  Also, the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) has no response yet to
the segregation of the 2000 sqmManila International Airport Authority(MIAA) property which, in
turn, will determine the granting of a right of way at MIAA.<img
src="images/articles/2012/May/IMG_05022012_165206.jpg" border="0" width="250"
height="180" align="left" /> Be that as it may, the fire of hope remains enkindled as the request
letter for the issuance of authorization letter to HOA 3 back titles was received, and the clean
initial master list of renters and sharers was signed. In addition, there was an assurance that the
deferred applications and other appeals will be reconsidered. There was also a proposal to
amend the memorandum of agreement in order to incorporate Pasay mayor Calixto�s
promisewhich consists of an additional 3 million pesos for the housing project. The meeting was
held at the National Housing Authority (NHA) Office, Baclaran, Paranaque City.</p>
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